
 

 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

I remember a very successful Indian businessman once telling me his philosophy; “The harder I work, the 

luckier I get.” It seems that this equally applies to our Secretary, Martin Clements.  Apparently, in order to 

see some online information from a white lining company he was required to give an email address which 

automatically entered him into a completion which he won. The 1
st
 prize was 100kg of tarmac, bonding spray 

and a tamping tool. Since receiving the prize he has been seen on a regular basis filling in potholes around 

The Park and a remarkable good job he has made of it. Well done Martin, we all appreciate your hard work. 

Graham Hopkins 

Chairman BPRRAL 

 

1. Welcome 

We welcome Paddy and Jane Haynes and their sons to number 35. We hope that they have an enjoyable 

time living in Bownham Park. 

2.  Over hanging branches. 

Thanks go to Kate and Stuart Felton for cutting back many of the overhanging braches at the bottom of 

the Paddock area. This has made the road much lighter and in the autumn and there will not be so many 

leaves on the road. 

3. Annual General Meeting 

Our Annual general meeting will be held at the Bear of Rodborough Hotel as usual on 17
th

 June 2014 so 

please make a note of the date in your diaries. Full details and accounts will be issued nearer the date. 

4. Grass on the roads 

Now that the grass cutting season is now in full swing can you please sweep up any cuttings which get 

onto the roads. 

5. Broadband 

For those waiting for a faster internet, Amberley are is currently “under evaluation”. We do not have a 

positive date all that is said at present is that it will be is “end of 2015”. Hopefully it will be earlier than 

this. 

6. Neighbourhood Watch. 

Jason Lloyd has tendered his resignation as Neighbourhood Watch Co-ordinator. We thank him for all the 

work has undertaken looking after our safety in conjunction with the police. 

His resignation means that we are looking for his replacement. Anyone want to take over the role? If so, 

please contact me. 

 

Martin Clements 
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